In concluaioﬂ the Coomittee are looking
forward tP the coming year with keen interest, as they believe
that the subscribers will be more than ever alive to the
valuable and interesting works to be found in this Section, and
that under the improved conditions contemplated by the City
Counoilﬁ\thay will take advantage of the pleasure to be found

im the perusal of the ﬁrks in the Non Fiction Section,
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